
St John’s Weekly Newsletter
Growing Together in Love and Respect

Dear St John’s families,

Welcome back and Happy New Year.

This week’s newsletter will be a shorter version containing 

information about school life for next week, the newsletter will be 

sent in the usual format from next Friday. It’s wonderful to have the 

children and staff back in the building. 

Extra Curricular Club

Extra Curricular Clubs run by external providers will be starting from 

next week (please see next page for details). Clubs organised by St 

John’s Church of England Primary will be reviewed next week, Staff 

are taking this opportunity to review learning after the Christmas 

break and are focusing on delivering lessons. 

Covid cases continue to rise and the safety of our community remains 

a priority. Please wear a face covering when visiting the school office, 

during drop off and pick up unless exempt. We ask that only one 

family is in the school office and school foyer at a time. 

If your child is not going to attend school, please call the school office 

on 01923 255 017 and leave a message on the voicemail stating your 

child’s full name, class and reason for absence.

Thank you for your patience and ongoing support.

 

Mrs Samantha Da Costa

Headteacher 
 

  This month’s value is:

Respect

Monday 14th- Friday 19th February
Half Term- School closed  

Friday 1st April 2022
Last Day of Term. School closes 2pm. 
No After School Club

Monday 4th - 18th April 2022
Easter Holidays- School closed

Monday 30th May - Friday 3rd June 
Half Term 

Monday 6trh June 2022
Inset Day

20th July 2022
End of Term - No After School Club

Key Dates

Friday, 7th January 2022

If you would like to speak 
with your child’s teacher you 

can:

Catch them at pick up

Telephone the office and ask 
for the teacher to make 

contact

Send an email to the office 
and someone will contact 

you



Extra Curricular Clubs 

The following clubs are organised and run by external organisations and take place at St John’s 
Church of England Primary School. Please contact the provider directly to book a place for your 

child. 

Tennis Club for Y2A will also start on Monday. The parents of children with a space have been 
informed. 


